

Dear Andy,

On behalf of Basketball England, I write this letter to sanction the following **Medway Basketball Association Summer Games** during the summer of 2021 (May-Sept) in line with our 'Return to Play' guidance which was formally endorsed and published by the Department of Digital, Culture, Media & Sport (DCMS) on Monday 27<sup>th</sup> July 2020. Our Roadmap and Guidance is regularly updated to fall in line with the latest advice from the government.

We are satisfied that your **competition** is RTP compliant and Covid-secure and that the organisation **Area Association** are aware that they must ensure all teams that are competing must be affiliated with Basketball England. Details of these teams (including CA Code) must be provided to BE and all participants including players, coaches, referees, and bench personnel should be registered as BE members with all other relevant documents relating to these roles being completed.

If you have any questions in relation to our Return to Play Roadmap and Guidance, please do not hesitate to contact us by emailing <a href="mailto:support@basketballengland.co.uk">support@basketballengland.co.uk</a> or alternatively calling 0300 600 1170.

Yours Sincerely,

**Stewart Kellett** 

I selve

Basketball England Chief Executive Officer